GLENN FUQUA, INC.

June 25, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

I, Glenn Fuqua, Having the authority to change any and all Subdivision Rules for
Austiana Hills Subdivision hereby request the following.

| hereby authorize the changing of Section 1, Block 1, Lot 2 from Residential to
General Business in the Austiana Hills Subdivision, 114 Austiana Hills Dr.,
Navasota, TX 77868.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Glenn Fuqua



